From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

To: "Blaney, Karolina"; "Tucker. Shelly"

Cc: Raley. Jim

Subject: 2RP-5001 RE: WPX - header spill - Initial C-141
Date: Thursday, October 11, 2018 5:43:00 PM

Hello Ms. Blaney,

OCD has received your C-141 Release Notification, thank you! It has been assigned 2RP-5001. Please let me know if

you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Merria Swett

Environmental Specialist

N.M. Qil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 15 Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101

Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

From: Blaney, Karolina <Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com>

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 12:29 PM

To: 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: [EXT] RE: WPX - header spill - Initial C-141

Good afternoon,

Attached is the initial C-141 form for the NM Main Header spill.
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

Hanolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com

From: Blaney, Karolina


mailto:Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us
mailto:Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com
mailto:stucker@blm.gov
mailto:James.Raley@wpxenergy.com
mailto:karolina.blaney@williams.com

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 1:27 PM

To: Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: 'Pruett, Maria, EMNRD' <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim <james.raley@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: WPX - header spill - excavation permission

Good afternoon Shelly,

WPX had a spill yesterday, 9-25-19, at the NM main header. The spill was caused by corrosion;
approximately 8 bbls of fluids spilled on the pipeline ROW and a very small volume migrated onto the
stateline road. We placed the one call this morning to excavate the impacts. The spill is entirely
contained within previously disturbed area however, I'd like to ask for your permission to excavate it.
The coordinates of the spill are 32.00647, -103.87806 (see my homemade map below). There is an arc
area to the west of it but, as mentioned above, the spill is entirely contained within previously
disturbed area outside of the arc area.

We would like to start the excavation activities as soon as the lines are located. Please let me know if
you have any questions.

Thank you,

Hanolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com
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